
Larch Crescent, Ewell



Offers In Excess Of

£450,000

• ***NO ONWARD CHAIN***

• Three Well Proportioned Bedrooms

• Semi Detached Family Home

• Bright And Spacious Reception Room

• Fitted Kitchen And Bathroom

• Landscaped And Private Rear Garden

• Garage To The Front Of The Property

Freehold

The Personal Agent are delighted to welcome to
the market this spacious three bedroom semi
detached family home set within a popular and
sought after cul de sac with in West Ewell. 

The property itself boasts a large and bright
reception room which offers access to both the
fitted kitchen and the rear garden, along with a
three well proportioned bedrooms and a modern
family bathroom. 

The property also boasts a large garage to the

front of the property along with a landscaped and
private rear garden.

With so much to offer we recommend your earliest
viewing to avoid missing out on a home sure to
have high levels of interest.

Ewell Village has a variety of shops including a
Sainsburys Local, and a wide variety of cafés,
restaurants and pubs available locally.
Ewell is a popular commuter town, located to the
south west of London and offers a good mix of

state and independent schools for all age groups
including a number of Ofsted ‘Excellent’ rated
schools again at all age groups. While West Ewell
equally offers fantastic transport links to London
and beyond along with a number of great local
amenities and attractions such as Horton Country
Park, Hogsmill Nature Reserve, local leisure and
gyms including the popular David Lloyd.

Tenure - Freehold






